
                                                                            NOTICE  

 

To:  Sheila Anson, Town Clerk, Washington Zoning Commission, Members of the Public 

From: Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk 

Date: September 14, 2023 

 

Re: September 18, 2023 Washington Zoning Commission Meeting - Cancelled 

 

You are hereby notified that the Washington Zoning Commission’s Monday, September 18, 2023 

Regularly Scheduled Meeting has been cancelled – due to no new business. 

 


